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SB 243 is an incoherent grab bag of unconstitutional firearm restrictions that serve no 

purpose other than to try to stamp out firearm culture within our state. It's so poorly 

written, Floyd, that the definitions of "rapid fire activators" won't touch the majority of 

such devices on the market. Floyd, has a "rapid fire activator" ever been used to 

commit a crime in Oregon? Floyd, how about you do something useful for once and 

write a bill to create term limits for state representatives? 


